Hello Brother Manuel,

A short time back, Brothel Dorsel told me that some of the members of Pleasant Hill Lodge said they would like to have a web site for Pleasant Hill Lodge. I think he mentioned your name, but not sure. I am sure however that I probably should have sent this to Brother Carl first but I had your email address and didn’t have his. Maybe you could forward a copy to him for me.

One of my hobbies is creating Masonic web sites without charge. I do it just for fun and it's my way of contributing something more to Masonry. 

Space on the internet for hosting Masonic web sites is donated without charge by a Brother in Indiana at "mastermason.com". That's his way of contributing something to Masonry.
Anyway, just for fun, I went ahead and created a sample site to give you Brothers at Pleasant Hill Lodge an idea of what they could have. None of the design, colors or background is set in stone and can easily be changed.

All you would have to do is furnish some information about your Lodge such as Lodge location pictures, officers, Lodge history, etc. As much, or little as you want on the site.  Then either someone with computer savvy from your Lodge can maintain the site or I will keep it updated with your emailed information.

The sample site is temporarily piggy backed on an old web site of mine and can be seen at http://www.geocities.com/corkyscorner/default.htm By the way, the mastermason,com site would not have any advertisements like the Geocities sample site does. 

John “Corky” Daut

Secretary Waller Lodge #808

